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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    
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Maximus Badger	 Ruby D
Civan	 Lily W
Maya-Jo Godkin	 Jess S
Assil Douma	 Elliott N
Corey	 Rupert M
Kayden Nuttall	 Arlo L
Jayden Leedham	 Emily O
Elif Ozkara	 Mya W
Isabelle Lowe	 Millie A
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Welcome back everyone after what we hope was an enjoyable Easter break 
and half term. The summer term is already looking full to the brim with 

a variety of activities, events and visits which we are sure will be wonderful 
opportunities to be a part of. Our PTA have finalised some key dates for your 
diaries that you will find listed below and we are looking forward to seeing 
more of you all in and around school over the next few weeks.

I hope you all had a nice Easter break - just 
to inform you about our progress in joining 
Concordia Multi-Academy Trust. All is going 
well and we have decided to make the date 
for joining the start of September. This will 
neatly start the next school year. Nothing 
will change for you and the children from 
our joining date, everything will be the 
same in school. One thing that will alter is 
that I will no longer be Executive Head of 
the Federation (as it won't exist) and I will 
become the Trust's Education Officer, working 
across all seven schools. But no other changes 
in personnel.

Moira Atkins

Outdoor development
As part of our weekly enrichment 
opportunities, we are currently 
developing our outdoor garden 
area, and are fundraising with 
support from the PTA to buy a 
Polytunnel. In addition to this, 
Mark Roughsedge (Summer's 
grandad) from local company, 
Gardner Denver Nash UK, have 
kindly donated £300 as part 
of their Earth day in the local 
community project, which they do 
each year. This is an extremely 
generous offer and will hugely 
support with the development. 
A massive thank you from 
everyone at Wimboldsley.

Industrial Action
Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd May 
have been set as strike days for teaching 
staff who are members of the NEU. More 
information will be released on Monday.

School uniform reminder:
As we move towards the 
end of the academic year; 
our children continue to 
grow and the weather 
continues to change, we 
would like to take this 
opportunity to politely 
remind you of our school 
uniform expectations. 
The full list and further 
detail can be found on our 
website under the ‘parents 
information’ tab. If you have 
any queries or require any 
support regarding school 
uniform for your child/
ren please just speak to a 
member of staff who will 
be happy to help.

Welcome to Mr Wallace
A warm welcome to Mr Wallace who is undertaking his teacher 
training with us here at Wimboldsley during the summer term. 
He will be based in Hazel class but will have the opportunity to 
work with many of our pupils and staff during his time here.

LPT fundraiser
A huge well done to Khya 
and Anya who have been 
fundraising for the Little 
Princess Trust. They bravely 
had their long hair cut on Tuesday 
and will be donating this to the LTP 
along with the fantastic £1153 raised. 
Well done girls!

Dates for your diary
(More details to follow)
Bake sale - Friday 28th April
Movie night (Puss in Boots The
Last Wish) - Tuesday 16th May
Spring disco and own clothes 
day - Thursday 25th May
Dress down day for £1 
- Friday 26th May 




